SFEI Newsletter July – September 2022



It was nice to visit all the Wellington secondary schools at the end of August and had a group meeting to discuss the plans for the year ahead. The application process and placement testing were confirmed, schools were keen to sign up sister shools and launch more cultural activities.



To celebrate the 50th annuversary of establishing diplomatic relationship between New Zealand and China, SFEI will launch the first Visual Art Contest between students from the two countries. This is to showcase authentic New Zealand education to the schools, students and their families in China. The Notice was sent out to schools on 13th September.

https://sfei-nz.org/video-contest/

We encourage schools to find more artwork from the NCEA Portfolio Display Board and share with us. Please be sure to photograph and or scan the image of your artwork clearly for the exhibition. Only the image of the artwork itself should be visible in final result. (Nothing outside the frame of the artwork itself).



We are happy to meet our first student to enroll in Lyall Bay School in Term 4, 2022.

Schools are very supportive to help them find the perfect home. We hope them enjoy the school here in Wellington!